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Program Activities 

Practicum Class 

This week during class, we will have Wendie Rodriguez, the school 
psychologist in Wallingford, come and speak to us about preschool 
assessment.  

This will be a great talk that everyone should come to! 
 

Program Evaluation Survey 

All students need to complete the 2017 School Psychology Program 
Evaluation Survey, which you should have already received from the 
Assessment Office. 
 

Practicum Students 

Please remember to review the program handbook and timeline to be sure 
to finish all requirements before internship. 
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Neag Activities 
Career Fair 

Neag SOE is hosting their annual Career Fair on Wednesday, April 5th, 
from 10:00am-4:00pm. The session will have a complete list of 
participating districts who are hiring school psychologists, tips on 
researching districts, and a chance to speak with alumni.  

Any graduating students who are planning to work in a school district are 
invited to attend.  

If you would like to attend, please register by Tuesday, March 14th with 
this link https://www.events.foundation.uconn.edu/234179  
 

Graduate Certificate in College Instruction 

There will be an open house this Friday, 3/10, from 10am-11am in Gentry 
142 about the Graduate Certificate in College instruction program ahead of 
the 4/1 deadline. All are welcome to stop by.  

There is more information on the attached flyer. 
 

Fingerprinting 

If anyone needs to get or renew fingerprinting, EastConn is coming to 
campus on April 11th and 12th from 9am-4pm in Gentry 144. All students 
are eligible for fingerprinting, which is $48.  
 

New students: you will need to be fingerprinted before you start practicum 
next year, so if you are already on campus, this is a good opportunity to get 
it done! 
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Employment Opportunities  
 
Simsbury Public Schools 
 
Simsbury is looking for a substitute school psychologist. If you are 
interested, please email Katie Krasula (the Department Supervisor of Pupil 
Services) at kKrasula@simsbury.k12.ct.us 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a great week! 
 
 

 


